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Community Support

Give Your Support

Go Fund Me Support for
Jennifer and Adelynn Sullivan

Many of you may have heard of the
tragic death of Kevin Sullivan this past
week. Kevin was in the yard of his
mother's house in Sherborn when he
was hit by a car and killed.

For those looking for a way to support
the Sullivan family during this
devastating time, a GoFundMe page has
been set up to help support his wife,
Jennifer, and his 11 month old
daughter, Adelynn.

What's Happening on the Hill

NO SCHOOL
This Wednesday, November

Pine Hill Directory
The digital is here! $15 per

New CSA Website
Going live soon, it will be a

https://www.gofundme.com/f/jennifer-amp-adelynn-sullivan-family-support


11th household.

Order Directory

hub for hill happenings.

Preview Website

Join the CSA!

The CSA is looking for two people to share
the role of Vice President.

The Co-Vice Presidents, will spend the
2020-2021 school year learning the ropes
of the CSA in preparation to take over the
role of Co-Presidents the following year.
Tasks include assisting the presidents, as
needed and filling vacant board positions.

If you are looking for ways to get more
involved at Pine Hill, the CSA is a great way
to stay on top of everything happening at
Pine Hill, get to know great people, and
give back to the Pine Hill community. ​

Contact Us

Still got more questions about the school year and updates? DS has created an website
dedicated to details and updates on the town's online learning - #WeareDS Online is a
good resource for lingering queries.

FOLLOW US

 ​

https://pinehillcsa.squarespace.com/csa-store
https://pinehillcsa.squarespace.com/
mailto:president@pinehillschoolcsa.org
https://sites.google.com/view/ds-remote-learning/home?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/Pine-Hill-School-CSAPTO-265851783481139/?fref=nf

